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Our Hope for Peace in Ukraine

Tokyo Monthly Meeting of the Religious Society of Friends strongly hopes
that peace will come to the people of war ravaged Ukraine.

Right now, the citizens of Ukraine are in terror as their country is invaded
by Russian troops. The sight of small children crying and old people with nowhere
to go is especially heartbreaking. We hope that the people of Ukraine will be able
to return to their peaceful everyday lives as soon as possible.

Meanwhile, the United States, Japan and many other nations are
deploying economic sanctions in response to Russia’s military actions. This can
be expected to cause hardship for the lives of ordinary Russians. We fear that,
just as the Japanese Army once did, Russia is about to recklessly plunge the
whole world into war. President Putin has even hinted at the use of Nuclear
Weapons, but use of nuclear weapons in any circumstances is absolutely
unforgivable.

We Japanese Quakers stand together with the citizens of Ukraine and
Russian and members of the Religious Society of Friends worldwide in opposing
this war.
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Ministry and Oversight Committee of Tokyo Monthly Meeting in
Japan to all Friends in the world through FWCC



